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Katie Wood writes for the FT.
11th July 2022
In a Q&A for the Financial Times, Katie Wood addresses whether postnuptial agreements are worthwhile
and how the family courts are likely to view them.

To read the article in full click here.

mailto:clerks@4pb.com
http://4pb.com
https://www.4pb.com/barrister-profile/katie-wood/
https://www.4pb.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/4PB-Financial-Times-28-June-2022.pdf

